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INTERNATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL ARTS FESTIVAL

The International Foundation for Arts and Culture (IFAC) of Japan, in
collaboration with the International High School Arts Festival Organizing
Committee, will hold the International High School Arts Festival from July 29 to
August 2, 2010 at the Ueno Royal Museum in Tokyo, Japan.

This event is open to senior high school students from Japan and other
countries. The IFAC is inviting the Philippines to participate and send five (5) to
ten (10) selected artworks by Filipino senior high school students.

Entries must be submitted through the Philippine Embassy, 5-15-5,
Roppongi, Minato-ku, Tokyo 106-8537 Japan on or before June 30, 2010.

For more information, contact Midori Miyazaki or Maiko Naito at tel. no.:
03-3331-1063; mobile phone no.: 080-5448-1366 (Maiko Naito) or e-mail address:
maiko@ifac.net.
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